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Dear Young Families:

Welcome back to another great year at Nancy Young! 

My name is  Mari Walbridge and this  is my second year serving as NYE’s  PTA  President. I  live 

in Oakhurst North with my husband, Scott, and our two daughters, Madeline (5R) and 

Katherine (4H). This  will be our 6th year at NYE and we love being part of such an amazing 

school and community. 

We are lucky to have a very active PTA  here at Young and there are so many ways that you 

can get involved.  First, sign up and join the PTA.  If you haven’t had a chance to sign up, 

contact Michelle Mitchell at mitchell.michelle@sbcglobal.net for more information. Then 

please look through all the amazing activities we support on the PTA website. 

The PTA  has  many fun programs and events planned for this year.  Thank you to Kim Philo 

for kicking off the school year with an exciting Ice Cream Social, along with the school’s  Meet 

and Greet.  It was a wonderful  opportunity for the kids to meet their fellow classmates  and 

teachers  for the 2014-15  school year. Also, thank you to Tracy Bludgen and Karen Welsh 

for selecting some great apparel for the upcoming year. Many of you stopped by the table at 

the Social to check out and purchase a few items. The PTA  will also be selling apparel at 

Curriculum Night on September 22nd, so come and check it out!

Thank you to Zena Weir and the Staff  Appreciation Committee for the Welcome Back 

Breakfast on Friday, August 29th. The food was  excellent and it gave the teachers  and staff a 

chance to mingle. Thank you to Jen Weisman, Sherri Nugent and Hilda Rivera for 

helping with the morning buses and drop off that morning too.

I  would also like to introduce the theme for this  year’s  Reflections program.  It is “The world 

would be a better place if….”  We are excited to have Kelly Coyle back as  our Reflections 

chair.  Young students  will have an opportunity to submit an entry representing the theme 

through literature, dance choreography, photography, film/video production, music 

composition and/or visual arts. 

One of my favorite things  about Young is  the parent and teacher involvement.  Nancy Young 

is fortunate to have fabulous  parents, teachers, and staff.  Our parents  are happy to give of 

their time to benefit our kids. Our teachers oversee a variety of clubs  and organizations that 

provide our children with a wide range of opportunities.  This devotion 

and effort helps to make our school the best that it can be.

Please join us  on Wednesday, September 10th, at  9:15 am in the 

MPR for our first PTA  meeting of the year.  I am looking forward to 

another fun and exciting year at NYE!

Mari Walbridge

NYE PTA President

mrwalbridge@comcast.net
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Young Dolphins DIVE Into Learning

Develop Differentiated & Diverse Learning Experiences

Inspire Excellence

Value Community

Engage and Energize Productive Student Learners

Dear Parents,

Welcome Back!  We  are very excited to be at school with our students and families. We are truly 
looking forward to implementing all that our staff has learned in summer graduate studies and 
professional development classes into  our daily instruction.   We are delighted to continue 
partnering with the Young community to support our students and challenge them academically.  

The Young staff is dedicated to the educational success of Young children.  Thank you for your 

active involvement in your child’s education.  We are  appreciative of your continued support and 

participation in the Young learning community.  Please know that we are  proud of all the great 

things occurring at Young School.  We have many exciting events and programs planned to 

enrich the academic and cultural lives of our students.  We welcome you and invite you to join 

us!  Please do not hesitate to contact the school via  phone or email regarding any comment, 

question, or concern that you may have.   It is our wish to directly address the needs of all our 

students and families.  

This school year, District 204 teachers are beginning to  implement the ELA (English Language 
Arts) common core standards.  As we begin instituting ELA standards, teachers will shift their 
attention to the following areas:

1. Building knowledge through content-rich nonfiction

2. Reading, writing, and speaking grounded in evidence from text, both literary and 
informational

3. Regular practice with complex text and its academic language

Additional information about the changes with ELA standards can be  found at the following link.  
http://www.corestandards.org/assets/CCSSI_ELA%20Standards.pdf.

At Young, we believe that all students have  the right to be  treated with respect.  If you or your 
child has concerns with teasing, bullying, or any other inappropriate  comments or behavior, 
please contact the classroom  teacher, Dr. Bell, or Ms. Morgan, so that we may address the issue. 
Please know that we take these situations seriously.  All students are valued members of our 
school community and we want all of our students to feel that their learning environment is safe 
and accepting.  We feel privileged that you entrust us with your children and we value the  time 
that we have with them each day. 
   
Here’s to an outstanding school year!

Sincerely,

Ms. Morgan
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Parent Curriculum Night is Monday, September 22nd.  Curriculum  Night is a  Parent 
Information Night in which teachers discuss and review curricular expectations and procedures 
for your child’s  classroom.  The information that is  shared during this event is not developed to 
engage children.  We  encourage parents to arrange for child care so that you can thoroughly 
listen and participate in this event without distraction.  Please note that child care is not available 
and the LMC will be closed. 

Parents may attend Session I or II.  Times for Curriculum Night are as follow: 
**Session 1: 6:00 pm – 6:40 pm
**Session 2: 6:50 pm – 7:30 pm.

PTA: During Curriculum  Night, the PTA will be  located in the MPR.  Please take a few minutes to 
stop by their tables.  The PTA will be available to answer questions, sign-up committee and 
parent volunteers, sell Young Spirit wear, talk  about Market Day, and take  membership 
applications. Please stop by to visit the PTA before, after, or in between sessions.

PARKING: Handicapped parking is available in the  front circle drive.  Please do not block these 
spaces.  Also, please note there is no parking permitted where  a red curb is painted.  Fire lanes, 
walk ways, and sidewalks should not be obstructed for safety reasons.

9/9 First Dolphin Depot

9/10 PTA Meeting 9:15am

9/11 Art Awareness Meeting 9:15am

9/15 October Newsletter Deadline

9/16 Picture Day

9/16 4th Grade Fall Party Planning Meeting

9/17 First Spirit Council Meeting

9/17 Dolphin Apparel Online Orders due

9/18 5th Grade Fall Party Planning Meeting

9/21 Market Day Orders due

9/22 2nd Grade Fall Party Planning Meeting

9/22 Curriculum Night

9/23 3rd Grade Fall Party Planning Meeting

9/23 PDAC World Cafe

9/24 1st Grade Fall Party Planning Meeting

9/24 Market Day Delivery

9/26 KDG Fall Party Planning Meeting

9/30 Dolphin Directory Advertisements Due

10/8 Walk to School Day

10/15 PTA Meeting 9:15am

11/3 Feed My Starving Children event

11/4 Feed My Starving Children event

11/6 Feed My Starving Children event
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MEET OUR NYE BOARD MEMBERS

Joanne Jachimiec
 
Current Position on the Board: 
First Vice President
Email: joanne17@sbcglobal.net
Phone: 630-375-9849

Kathleen Erdman

Current Position on the Board:  
Second Vice President
Email: erdmankathleen@gmail.com
Phone: 630-978-8568

Rebecca Curtis

Current Position on the Board:  
Recording Secretary
Email: curtissr@comcast.net
Phone:  630-499-0020

Sherri Nugent

Current Position on the Board:  
Corresponding Secretary
Email: sherri.nugent@yahoo.com
Phone: 630-499-0237

Jody Taylor

Current Position on the Board:  
Treasurer
Email: jody_taylor@comcast.net
Phone:  630-853-4432

Hilda Rivera

Current Position on the Board: 
Service Standing Chair
Email: j-hr@outlook.com
Phone: 630-546-2113

Jen Weisman
 
Current Position on the Board:  
Health and Wellness Standing Chair
Email: jenweisman@comcast.net
Phone: 630-692-0201 / 630-800-7836

Shanel Van Cleve

Current Position on the Board: 
Ways and Means Standing Chair 
Email: skdior23@yahoo.com
Phone:  702-374-1108

Zena Weir

Current Position on the Board: 
Social Standing Chair
Email: zenaweir@comcast.net
Phone: 630-820-6936

Leanne Moore

Current Position on the Board:  
Education Enrichment Standing Chair
Email: leannewmoore@comcast.net
Phone:  630-748-9899

Open

Current Position on the Board: 
Membership and Communication 
Standing Chair

Your picture could 
be here!

VOLUNTEER to 
chair the 

Membership 
Committees!
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Many thanks to Courtney Sutherland, Display Cases/Bulletin Board 
Chair, for designing and creating the  back to school and ice cream 
social displays.  Your creative displays were  a great way to 
welcome back the NYE students and teachers for a great 
2014-2015 school year.

We are in need of Chairs for the following committees:

LMC Liaison/Book Fair IPSN Representative
Environmental Committee IPPA Representative
Beautification   Legislative Representative
Welcome Committee   IPPC Representative
Market Day    PE Service Project (February)
Fall Fundraiser   Social Media
Tool Boxes   Membership Standing Chair

We are in need of volunteers to assist with the  following 
committees:

Dolphin Depot - Tuesday mornings
Market Day - once a month for delivery

Without someone to chair and volunteer for these committees, 
they will have to be dissolved.  Please consider volunteering.  
Contact Mari Walbridge at mrwalbridge@comcast.net if you are 
interested.

THANK YOU to Bakers and Cooks R Us committee members Lindsay Stark, 
Robyn Van Ekelenburg, Shahana Khan, Dawn Malartsik, Jennifer Gould, 
Joanne Vine, Kathy Smart, Rebecca  Curtis, and Meghana Kamat for providing 
food for the back-to-school Staff Appreciation Breakfast. 

  SPECIAL THANK YOU to all the Kindergarten Lunchroom Helpers: Chantelle Thompson, Dawn 

Hoag, Dawn Malartsik, Hilda Rivera, Karen Welsh, Kathy Prince, Kelly Coyle, Kim Kim, Lindsay 
Stark, Michelle  Mitchell, Phil Meisinger, Shanthi Hariharan, Sherri Nugent, Stephanie Wollert, and 
Yara  Orrostieta. They assisted the little  ones in opening food items, as well as got them  used to the 

lunchroom procedure.  

Thank you to  all the families who purchased a toolbox  kit this year for their children. A portion of 
all the  sales come back to our school to enrich programs and activities. Thank you to Joanna 
Thorne, Mari Walbridge and Mrs. Lally for all their hard work and making this  event a success!  
Thank you to all the volunteers that came out that day to lend a hand where needed. 
If you are  interested in volunteering for future Toolbox orders, please contact Shanel Van Cleve at 
skdior23@yahoo.com. 

Thank you to Sherri Nugent, Brian Prince, and Mark  Rising for completing our PTA Audit over the 
summer.  We appreciate you taking the time  away from your family to assist us with reviewing the 
books!  Thank you!
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Welcome Back!

My name is Mr. Maldonado and I am your child’s 
PE teacher. This is my 15th year at Nancy Young 
and my 20th year in education.  Joining us this 
year down in the gym is Mr. Griffin.  Mr. Griffin 
comes to us in his 15th year of teaching with a 
wealth of experience from Georgetown 
Elementary. He will be at Nancy Young on 
Thursdays this year. 

After a great start of the school year, Nancy 
Young students hit the ground running in 2014.  
Students are learning the many benefits of 
participating in Physical Education. A strong 
Physical Education program includes the 
development of the following traits: social skill 
development, problem-solving, sharing, good 
sportsmanship, perseverance, respect, and 
becoming good friends with other Young 
Dolphins.  Essentially, our long term program 
goal is to  allow your children to flourish into 
life-long independent learners.

Becoming physically fit is  also a major goal of 
your child’s Physical Education program.  Nancy 
Young students engage in cardiovascular 
exercise, muscular strength, muscular 
endurance, and flexibility every time they are in 
P.E. At home, practicing exercises like curl-ups, 
sit-ups, movement, and stretching will reinforce 
our message at school while  at the same time 
improving your child’s overall fitness.  All it 
takes is 60 minutes a day!

PE occurs 3 times per week. In order to achieve 
success, your child needs to have the correct 
P.E. shoes, a positive attitude and the 
willingness to give their best effort.

If you are interested, you may visit and see 
what your child is about to working on in P.E. 
class.  You also can look  at our EdLine page  to 
find information about current and future 
events that will occur down in the gym. As 
always, if there is anything you need, please 
phone or e-mail either of us and we will be glad 
to assist you.  We look forward to working with 
your family this school year.

Sincerely, 
Mr. Maldonado & Mr. Griffin
630.375.3814
Rob_maldonado@ipsd.org
Pat_griffin@ipsd.org

SPECIALS 

NEWS!
Hello Nancy Young Families!

 

The first few weeks of school have been wonderful 

and I  am looking forward to spending this  year with 

our exceptional students, parents, and staff. Young 

Dolphins of all ages  have had their LMC  Orientations 

and book checkout has begun. The students  were so 

excited to get back into the swing of things, and we 

l o ve h ea r i n g abou t t h e i r n ew i n t e r e s t s ! 

Kindergarteners  are checking out one book at a time. 

First through 5th graders  are allowed to have two 

books  checked out at a time. This  year, we welcome a 

new LMC Assistant, Mrs. Gendy Jaramillo. She is  a 

District 204 parent, and is  incredibly invested in the 

needs of our students!

 

Kindergarten, First, and Second Graders  are getting 

ready for our author visit on September 10th. Eric 

Litwin, former author of the Pete the Cat series, will 

be visiting us with his  new book series  about the Nut 

Family. We are very excited to meet him!

 

Our LMC  works  to nurture a lifelong love of reading 

and learning, but don’t forget all the fun. We hope to 

see you this year. 

 

Blaire Ranucci

LMC Director

blaire_ranucci@ipsd.org

Nancy Young Parents

I  am excited to be part of Nancy Young’s staff again!  

I  have been part of Young’s  Art Staff in the past and 

now look forward to working with your children again. 

I  will be here on Wednesday afternoons, Thursdays, 

and Fridays  this  year.  I  will  also be at Brookdale 

Elementary for the first half of the week.  I  have been 

working in the District since l998  and Art is  my 

passion!

My goal is  for your child to enjoy and grow creatively 

in the art room.  “The Ultimate freedom for creative 

groups  is  the freedom to experiment with new 

ideas” (Daniel H. Pink).

Sincerely,

Deb Gelso 

deb_gelso@ipsd.org

Brookdale & Young Elementary School
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Hello! My name is  Joe Mills  and I am new to District 204. I  am one of the two art teachers at Young 

Elementary this  year. If your child has art on Monday or Tuesday, they will  have me. As I told the students 

at the beginning of the year, I love art and I am excited to learn more about them this year.

Our big focus  for the year will be building student creativity. Not every student taking elementary art will 

choose art as a field of study or profession.  However, every student will need some level of creativity with 

whatever they choose to do in the future. The projects we work on this  year will teach students artistic 

skills as well as how to think creatively to solve problems.  I look forward to working with them this year! 

Let me know if you need anything else. 

Thank you!

Joe Mills

joseph_mills@ipsd.org

SPECIALS NEWS

Hello Nancy Young Families!!!  

My name is  Anthony Pape and I  am 

one of your music teachers  this  year 

at NYE.  This  is  my third year in 

District 204  and I  could not be 

happier to be here.  It is my pleasure 

to introduce Claire Fenton who will be 

joining us  from Gregory Middle School 

every morning.  We are both very 

excited to get this  school year going and we have 

planned many wonderful musical experiences  for 

your students.  

This  year, students  will have multiple musical 

opportunities  outside of the classroom.  Fourth and 

Fifth grade students may choose to participate in 

choir and drum ensemble. Both of these ensembles 

have a different designated meeting time and 

students  are encouraged to explore and experience 

each.  It is  wonderful to know that your child’s 

district offers so many wonderful musical 

experiences  and I encourage every family to take 

full advantage!!!   If your student is  not in fourth or 

fifth grade, we still offer plenty of opportunities  for 

performance.  Make sure to check our school 

calendar for any upcoming grade level concerts.     

Overall, I am so very excited to be part of such a 

wonderful academic  family here at Nancy Young 

Elementary School. I look forward to seeing each of 

you at our Curriculum Night.  Please feel free to 

email me at any time with your questions, 

c o n c e r n s , o r c e l e b r a t i o n s  a t 

Anthony_Pape@ipsd.org.

Thank you for your support of the Arts!!!

Anthony Pape  

My name is Claire Fenton and I  am 

thrilled to be teaming up with Mr. Pape 

in teaching Music  at Young this  year. I 

have been a music educator in District 

204 for the past 21 years. I  graduated 

from the University of Illinois with a 

B.S. in Music Education. I have my 

Master Degree in Music  Education from 

VanderCook College of Music. Some of 

my favorite things  are: playing my 

clarinet, running, cooking, spending time at the 

beach, and bike riding.

I  teach at Young each morning and then travel to 

Gregory Middle School each afternoon. My goal for 

each student is  to become tuneful, beatful, and 

artful. What does  that mean?  Tuneful: to have tunes 

in their heads  and learn to coordinate their voices  to 

sing those tunes. Beatful: to feel the pulse of music 

and how that pulse is  grouped in either twos or 

threes. Artful: to be moved by music  in the many 

ways music can elicit an emotional response.

To quote a teacher (John Feierabend) I  admire: 

“Children who learn to be tuneful, beatful, and artful 

before they leave elementary school will grow to be 

adults  who benefit from what music  can offer. Those 

who go on to sing in choirs  or play an instrument 

will do so in a more musical manner. Those who 

choose not to sing in choirs or play an instrument 

later will still  be enriched by being able to share 

music in their daily lives.”

I  want to say thank you for the warm welcome from 

the Young Elementary staff, students, and 

community!

Claire Fenton

claire_fenton@ipsd.org
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REFLECTIONS
The PTA believes all children deserve a quality arts education and encourages students to pursue 
artistic expression through participation in its annual arts Reflections Program. The  program 
offers students the opportunity to create works of art for fun and recognition. Students in preschool 
through grade 12 are encouraged to create and submit works of art in six areas:  

 dance choreography

 film production

 literature

 musical composition

 photography

 visual arts (includes art forms such as drawing, painting, print making, and collage) 

For more than 40 years, the program has encouraged millions of students across the nation and in 
American schools overseas to create works of art. The  Reflections Program was started in 1969 by 
then Colorado PTA President Mary Lou Anderson.

Students participate in the Reflections Program by submitting entries to the Nancy Young PTA. 

The theme for this year’s Reflections Program is:

The World Would be a Better 

Place if......

Deadlines will be announced through ListServe, the  NYE Website (under the  PTA tab), as well as in 
future newsletters.  The deadline for submission is in early October 2014.

If you would like  more information on the Reflections Program, please refer to  the Young website, 
or contact Kelly Coyle at coylein99@sbcglobal.net.
 

WALK TO SCHOOL DAY

Please join us on Wednesday, October 8th, for Walk to School Day. 

This program began in Chicago in 1997 and is sponsored by the Partnership for a Walkable 
America.  Today, Walk to School is a program that has participants from all 50 states.  
It encourages students to walk to and from school on this day.  Students who are unable to walk, 
due  to distance, will be provided activities during recess so they can still achieve this goal.  The 
goal of this program is to promote  safer streets, encourage healthier habits, and work toward 
cleaner air by walking and biking.

Please contact Erica Jannisch at erica.jannisch@comcast.net or Jen Weisman at 
jenweisman@comcast.net if you are interested in helping out on this day.  Volunteers will 
be needed during the students' recess times.  

Thank you, and we look forward to a great day of Walking!
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HELPING HANDS
 
The Helping Hand Program was established in 1967 through combined efforts 
of the  Naperville Junior Woman’s Club, School District 203 & 204, and the 
Naperville Police Department.
 
The purpose  of the Helping Hand Program is to have adult assistance available 

in an emergency situation, such as a child being lost, frightened, injured, or ill. The  police 
department encourages Helping Hand households to display the Helping Hand sign year-round as 
a crime deterrent similar to the Neighborhood Watch Program
 
You can help support this program in two ways: (1) Tell your child about the Helping Hand 
Program and (2) Volunteer to be  a Helping Hand household.  Helping Hand is a volunteer program 
and can only succeed and be of benefit to our children if you are willing to help.
 
Information and materials for the  Helping Hand Program will be coming home during the month of 
September. Please contact Erica Jannisch at erica.jannisch@comcast.net if you are interested in 
becoming involved in this program.

Nancy Young Spirit Council met for an introductory meeting on Thursday, August 28th.  

Spirit Council is open to 5th grade students interested in developing leadership, 

organizing and promoting activities, and providing community service.

Members will be required to conduct themselves as positive role models for the 

school. The cut-off for enrollment is 35 students for the 2014-2015 school year. 

Members of Spirit Council will meet once a month on Wednesdays after school.  

Applications for prospective members were handed out at our informational meeting 

on August 28th.  For those  who could not attend the meeting, forms were handed out 

to the students by Mrs. Ryan or Mr. Maldonado before the meeting took place.

Dates to remember

9/12  Acceptance Letters delivered

9/17  First Meeting

The schedule  is subject to change and monthly meetings will take  place in room 230.  
Thank you for your interest in Spirit Council.  It is going to be a great year!

Spirit Council Sponsors

Mr. Maldonado and Mrs. Ryan

The Art Awareness Committee will be hosting an Orientation Session on 

Thursday, September 11, at 9:15 a.m. in the MPR.  A brief training on 

how to present the project in the classroom will be held and sign-up sheets 

will be available  for new and returning parent volunteers.  Parents will be 

given a tour of the artist packages and materials for presentation.  Art 

Awareness schedules will be posted on the NYE website after the meeting.  

Presentations in the classrooms will begin in October.  

Please contact Liz Gudgeon at egudgeon13@yahoo.com or Sue Ward 

sueuspv@hotmail.com for more information or to volunteer.  Art Awareness 

is a great way to meet your child’s classmates and have fun with art.  

ART AWARENESS
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SEPTEMBER PTA MEETING
 
Please join us for the first PTA Meeting of the year on 
Wednesday, September 10th at 9:15 am in the 
multipurpose room.  

We look forward to seeing you there!  Siblings are 
welcome to attend.

Do you know a volunteer in our schools  who deserves special recognition? BMO  Harris  Bank is  once again 

sponsoring the Volunteer of the Month program for the upcoming school year. Each month, a deserving 

volunteer will be honored and his or her school will receive $1,000.

Any District 204 staff member or community member can nominate a volunteer. The 

online nomination form is  located at www.ipsd.org/volunteer. The first volunteer for 

the coming school year will be honored in September. Each nomination submitted 

will be kept on file for consideration during the 2014-15 school year.

More information about the program, including the nomination form, is  at 

www.ipsd.org/volunteer.

School Pictures wil l be taken 
Tuesday, September 16th, 2014.  
Look for more  information to come 
home soon. 

SCHOOL 

PICTURES

Dolphin Depot is back for another school year!  The NYE PTA is again offering a “school store” for 
our students that is stocked with inexpensive school supply items for purchase.  

The Dolphin Depot is set up in the Multi-Purpose Room on (most) Tuesday mornings from 
8:50am – 9:05am for our Young Dolphins to shop for supplies and other fun items.  Prices for 
most items range from $0.05 to $2.00.  We carry useful supplies such as pencils, pens, 
mechanical pencils and lead refills, highlighters, notebooks, folders, and erasers.  We also have 
an ever-changing assortment of fun products, such as novelty pens, mini erasers, puzzle 
erasers, sharpeners, markers, colored pencils, pencil toppers, pencil grips and more. 
 
The Dolphin Depot will open for business on Tuesday, September 9th.  Please check  the 
schedule below to see which week your student’s grade is invited to shop!  

Send your student with some pocket money (that perhaps they have earned!) so they can 
practice adding amounts, counting change, and being responsible with money.  SMALL bills are 
greatly appreciated and we DO NOT accept checks or credit cards.

September 9th: First date - all grades
September 16th: 3rd-5th
September 23rd: K-2nd

September 30th: 3rd-5th
October 7th: K-2nd

Please be sure to remind your student to check  in with their classroom teacher BEFORE going to 
the Dolphin Depot to avoid being marked tardy.

The Dolphin Depot is looking for volunteers.  The time commitment is Tuesdays from 8:45am to 
approximately 9:30am.  We need at least two more consistent people  on our team.   Even if 
you are available only two times per month, we can create a rotating schedule.  If you are 
interested, please contact Bari Baskin at 630.235.2879 or at bari@timestopsphotography.com.  
Dolphin Depot starts Tuesday, September 9th.

DOLPHIN DEPOT
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GRADE DATE OF MEETING CONTACT PERSON

Kindergarten  Friday, September 26th, at 
9:15am, in the MPR

Sherri Nugent at 499-0237 or 
sherri.nugent@yahoo.com 

1st Grade  Wednesday, September 24, 
at 9:15am, in the MPR

Mari Walbridge  at 499-9819 or 
mrwalbridge@comcast.net

2nd Grade Monday, September 22nd, at 
9:15am in the MPR

 Leanne Moore at 748-9899
leannewmoore@comcast.net

3rd Grade  Tuesday, September 23rd, 
at 9:15am in the MPR

Zena Weir at 820-6936
zenaweir@comcast.net

4th Grade Tuesday, September 16th, at 
9:15am in the MPR.   

 Kathleen Erdman at 978-8568 or 
erdmankathleen@gmail.com

5th Grade  Thursday, September 18th, 
at 9:30am in the MPR.

Jody Taylor at 853-4432
jody_taylor@comcast.net

FALL ROOM PARTY PLANNING MEETINGS
It is time to start thinking about the Fall Room Parties!  Below is a list of the planning 
meeting dates, times, and contact people.  Siblings are welcome to attend these 
planning meetings.  Siblings are not allowed at room parties.

We will be planning a craft and game for the party.  A school wide snack  will be 
determined by the PTA along with the school nurse.

PTA MEMBERSHIP

Have you joined the Nancy Young PTA yet???  Don’t miss your opportunity to support our 
amazing school with your membership in our parent/teacher association. Membership fees help 
defray the cost of vital PTA programs, such as Art Awareness, Reflections, the Back to  School Ice 
Cream Social, One Book/One  School, Red Ribbon Week, and Walk to School Day, as well as 
school assemblies, field trips, room parties, and many other committees and events.
 
It is easy to join!  Fill out our membership form  on the next page and return it to  school with 
your membership fee.  An Individual Membership is $8.00, while a Family Membership (for two 
adults) costs $13.00.  Each paid membership includes a NYE Student Directory (to be published 
in the Fall). 
 
Would you like to do more?  Become a NYE PTA member and volunteer your time to work with 
one of our 50+ committees.  There are big jobs and small jobs, tasks that you can do from home, 
events that happen only once a school year, and activities that happen every week.  There are 
countless ways to support our Young Dolphins and our NYE staff with your time and talents.  
There truly is something for everyone - the committee descriptions 
follow the membership form in this newsletter.
 
Have a question about PTA Membership? Contact Membership 
chairperson Michelle Mitchell at mitchell.michelle@sbcglobal.net.  

If you need help finding just the right volunteer opportunity for you, 
contact any of the PTA Board Members listed in this newsletter. 
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Dolphin Student Directory Advertising Form

Are you looking for an inexpensive, yet effective way to advertise your business?

Place an ad in the Nancy Young Student Directory!

The “Dolphin Directory” reaches over 500 households in the immediate area 
and is distributed in the fall.

Just return this form to school, along with your business card or ad, and the appropriate fee, in an 
envelope marked PTA - Directory Ad by September 30th. 

Contact Jeanne Sheehan at she0918@sbcglobal.net or 692-1098 for further information.

Company Name: ______________________________________________________________

Parent’s Name: ______________________________________________________________

Parent’s Address: ______________________________________________________________

   ______________________________________________________________

Student Name: ______________________________________________________________

Phone Number: ______________________________________________________________

Size of Ad:  ______________________________________________________________

Additional Info: ______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

Ad size Cost for companies owned by 
parent of NYE student

Cost for companies not owned 
by parent of NYE student

Business Card $12.00 $17.00

1/4 page ad $20.00 $30.00

1/2 page ad $40.00 $45.00

Advertising Fees:
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 SAVE THE DATE FOR YOUNG PTA’s ANNUAL 

SERVICE PROJECT TO HELP FEED THE HUNGRY 

This is a FUN Family event, where you can donate your time to pack meals, in an 
assembly line fashion, that will be sent to 70 countries around the world. 

So, feel free to bring siblings over 5 years of age, parents, grandparents, etc. 
Please note: FMSC does have a Christian affiliation, 
however, people from all backgrounds are welcomed 

Monday, November 3, 2014 – 2nd & 3rd grades 
http://volunteer.fmsc.org/Register/Group/JoinGroup.aspx?gid=480407 

Tuesday – November 4, 2014 – 1st and 4th grades 
http://volunteer.fmsc.org/Register/Group/JoinGroup.aspx?gid=480404 

Thursday – November 6, 2014 - Kindergarten & 5th grades 
http://volunteer.fmsc.org/Register/Group/JoinGroup.aspx?gid=480405 

Time for all sessions – 6:00 p.m – 7:30 p.m. 

You do not have to choose the dates assigned for your grade level, but to ensure that 
we have enough older kids and younger kids on each day to cover all tasks, we ask 
that you use the dates as a guide for registration. 

Online registration is open now for this annual service project through the links above. 
You MUST be registered online  to reserve your spot.  We are allowed only 90 people 
per day, so please cancel your registration if your plans change and you cannot 
attend, so someone else is able to take your spot. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jennifer Vierling at 
jevierling@comcast.net or Hilda Rivera at j-hr@outlook.com. 
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Join us  Wednesday, September 17th, 2014, from 10am to 9pm at Jersey Mike’s  Subs, located at 1147  North 

Eola Road.   Present the flyer below to the cashier at the time of purchase.  In return, Jersey Mike’s will 

donate 20% of all sales back to NYE.  You must bring in the flyer for our school to get credit for the sale. 

Take the night off from cooking and bring your kiddos  down for great food and a fun filled night with their 

classmates. 

If you have any questions or would be interested in volunteering for Restaurant Nights, please contact 

Shanel Van Cleve at skdior23@yahoo.com.
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BOX TOPS

NANCY YOUNG APPAREL

Box tops for Education has helped America’s  schools earn over $475 million since 1996. You can 
earn cash for Nancy Young by clipping Box  Tops coupons from hundreds of participating products. 
Box tops also offers easy ways to earn even more cash for our school online.
 
Last year we made over $3000 for NYE  in Box Tops. We can do even better this year! 

Our Spirit Council has graciously offered to handle the  cutting and 
counting of the Box Tops labels this year.  So PLEASE, start 
sending in your Box Tops labels in your child’s back pack.  Each 
classroom will have a box for the labels. Once a month, Spirit 
Council will collect those  labels and get them  ready for shipment. 
Spirit Council will keep everyone updated on our progress in the 
monthly newsletter. 

We will be offering monthly incentives to the children who bring 
in the  most Box Tops! We will keep you posted! Thanks for all 
your support! 

If you have any questions about Box Tops, please contact Sherri 
Nugent at sherri.nugent@yahoo.com or Shanel Van Cleve  at 
skdior23@yahoo.com. 

The PTA is selling Young Apparel at Curriculum Night on Monday, September 22nd.  Bring your 
checkbook or cash for purchases.

The PTA will also sell apparel online.  Sales will close on September 17, 2014 with our online 
website.  Apparel will be delivered to your child’s classroom by mid-October. 

The direct link to the school apparel website is:  

http://www.agpestores.com/CR%20Promotions/groups.php

access code:  DOLPHINS14 (all caps, no spaces)

To place online orders, or to get a sneak  peak of our amazing products, follow the  directions 
above.

If you have any questions about online orders please contact Tracy Bludgen at 
btbludgen@comcast.net or Karen Welsh welsh_karen@yahoo.com.
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Welcome Back to Market Day!  We are all geared up for another wonderful year of delicious foods!

Our first orders are due online by Saturday, September 21st, at 11:00 p.m. Orders can be 
placed online at www.marketday.com.  Please be sure to enter our school code 15116. 

Paper order forms may be turned into the office by Friday, September 19th. 

Our first Market Day pick-up date for this school year is  Wednesday September 24th, 2014 
from 4pm to 5 pm in the NYE gym.  Volunteers are needed to help unpack and sort food.  

If you have any questions, or would like to help volunteer for Market Day, please contact Shanel 
Van Cleve at skdior23@yahoo.com.

Effective for sale dates 8/31/14 to 9/27/14

Free Mixing Bowl Set

with $50 purchase*

Set of 3  durable melamine mixing bowls  includes 

one of each size 1/2 qt., 1qt. & 2qt. Perfect for all 

your needs 

Effective for sale dates 8/31/14 to 1/3/15 

Make two purchases  of $40* between September 

and November. Then place a third order of $40* in 

December to receive your FREE Salad Bowl & 

Serving Set at your December sale pick-up.

Angus Sliders
100% Angus beef, topped with American cheese and served 

on hearth baked rolls. Microwaveable. Individually wrapped. 

Receive a $1.00 discount when you purchase this item with 

promotion code VC7335.

Item ID: 7832 

10-2.45 oz./1.53 lbs.

$12.99 $11.99   SAVE $1.00

Effective for sale dates 8/1/14 to 10/24/14

Digital Dozen - Enter to Win!

1 winner a week for 12 weeks

Enter today for a chance to win 1 of 12  electronic 

prizes, like an ipod touch, Kindle Fire, PlayStation, & 

much more

See Official Rules and Enter at MarketDay.com/

DigitalDozen

Buy 3 Times and Earn a Free Salad 
Bowl & Serving Set!
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Our next newsletter will be published the first 
week of October via List-Serve and will be 
posted on the Nancy Young 
Website.  

If there is anything that you 
would like  included in that 
newsletter, please submit to 
J o a n n e J a c h i m i e c a t 
joanne17@sbcglobal.net by 
September 15th, 2014.

PTA Meetings are  held in the Multi-Purpose 

Room at NYE at 9:15am, unless noted 

otherwise.  Children are welcome to attend 

with you.  

September 10th

October 15th

November 12th

December - no meeting

January 14th (7pm)

February 11th

March 11th

April 15th

May 13th

Get involved and find out what is happening at 

your child’s school!  Anyone can attend the 

meetings - only PTA members can vote.

NYE PTA WEBSITE
If you are  looking for any information about our PTA activities, please 
check out the PTA pages on the Nancy Young Elementary website at 
http://young.ipsd.org/Subpage.aspx?id=626. 

The website  is updated every Thursday with current information about PTA 
events at Young Elementary. The tabs include  Forms, Meetings, Events, Art 
Awareness, Reflections, Committees, Volunteers, Newsletters, Support 
PTA, and PTA News.

PTA MEETINGS
If you would like to view the lunch menus, 
click on

http://indianprairie.schooldish.com/School
%20Menus.aspx.

NEWSLETTER

ILLINOIS PTA

LUNCH MENUS

If you are interested in learning more about the Illinois PTA and its programs, log on to:

http://www.illinoispta.org

The website is full of information useful to NYE parents.

Target has designed REDcards to complement your lifestyle.  Use  your Target Debit Card™, 
Target Credit Card® or Target® Visa® Credit Card to  get 5% everyday savings, 
1% cash back to support your favorite K-12 school, make prescriptions 
rewarding, and more.

If you do not have a Target card, you can apply online at www.target.com, or 
go to  the customer service department at Target and they can quickly sign 
you up there.  SO, go into Target and apply for a Target credit card or debit 
card today.  FREE SHIPPING at www.target.com when you use your Target 
REDcard. 

TARGET REDcard REWARDS and BENEFITS
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